CITY OF ROCKY FORD - CITY COUNCIL MEETING

March 23, 2021
WORK SESSION: 6:00 p.m.

Mayor Jung, Councilmembers Peggy Sue Corbin-Romero and Rich Geist, City Manager Shannon Wallace, Public Works
Director Rick Long and Economic Development Coordinator Marty Lee met for work session. Others in attendance were Ark
Valley Fair Board Manager Sally Cope, Margarito Garcia and Maria Garcia. Much discussion was held on proposed changes
to the business license ordinance. Councilmember Peggy Sue Corbin informed Council that she has received many calls
complaining about the business license. Discussion was held regarding the sewer situation at the fairground Expo Building.
Park and Recreation Director Stacey Milenski informed Council that bricks are crumbling on the east and south wall and this
has allowed pigeons to enter and nest in the ceiling.

REGULAR MEETING: 7:00 p.m.

Rocky Ford City Council met in Council Chambers on Tuesday, March 23, 2021. Mayor Susan Jung called the meeting to
order. Those present at roll call were:
Mayor: Susan Jung
Councilmembers: Peggy Sue Corbin-Romero and Rich Geist
Staff: City Manager Shannon Wallace, City Clerk Rebecca Korinek, Public Works Director Rick Long and Economic
Development Coordinator Marty Lee by Zoom.

Others present: Arkansas Valley Fair Board Manager Sally Cope, Larry Herrera, Brandon Milenski, Tom Martin, Margarito
Garcia, Maria Garcia and Johnette Fuller.

Mayor Jung called the meeting to order and did roll call. After roll call the Mayor informed all that there was a lack of a quorum.
Tonight's meeting will have to be cancelled. Mayor Jung called for a special meeting on Tuesday, March 30, 2021 at 6:00 p.m.
so that Council can get the vacant Ward Il seat filled prior to the expiration of sixty (6) days.

AGENDA ITEMS FOR NEXT MEETING OR WORK SESSION

¢ Discussion/Recommendations for Chip Seal

ADJOURNMENT

Councilmember Geist moved to adjourn. Mayor Jung adjourned the meeting at 7:10 p.m.
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